
It’s great to have you back on campus, but for your safety 
and that of others please see our guidelines below.

Do not crowd the corridors waiting 
outside a classroom, the tutor should 

arrive early enough to let you in.

If you enter first, sit furthest away from 
the door, leaving desks closer to the 

door for those who arrive later.

Do not move desks 
from their current spacing.

When the class is finished please exit 
in an orderly fashion, allowing students 

closest to the door to leave first.

All students are required to wear 
a face covering at all times whilst 

in the classroom, there are  
no exceptions permitted.

The class may 
be recorded or streamed.

Welcome
back!

Remember, please respect fellow students and staff to maintain a 
Covid-secure environment, security may be called in if you do not.


